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Attendance of SAAIR 2018 CONFERENCE AS A SCHOLAR 

With great delight and pleasure, it is exciting to state that the 2018 

Southern African Association of Institutional Research conference 

hosted by the Durban University of Technology (DUT) South Africa 

was wow! By wow, I mean amazing. As a part of the young or 

emerging scholars, I had the opportunity of meeting with astute and 

well established researchers who were ready and willing to engage 

socially and in research related matters. All expenses (feeding, 

transport and accommodation) were covered by the association. It was 

indeed a worthwhile period for young scholars to learn new things and possibly locate 

established scholars on whose shoulders they could climb to see the world and get better in 

their field. I have no regret attending the conference and wish many other associations will 

follow suit in providing great platforms of such to raise young or emerging scholars. 

LONG LIVE SAAIR! 

LONG LIVE ITS EXECUTIVES! 

LONG LIVE ITS MEMBERS! 

 

 


